
BOARD OF EDUCATION MINUTES 
Hope Board of Education 

January 25, 2022 
 
 

 The Hope Board of Education met in special session on Tuesday, January 25, 2022, at the 
Hope School District Administration Office with Vice President Alvis Hamilton presiding. The 
following members were present:  Kathryn Dickinson, Viney Johnson, and Margaret Moss. 
 
 On a motion by Viney Johnson with a second by Margaret Moss, the board voted to approve 
the personnel packet on a 4-0 vote. The personnel packet consisted of the following: 
 
 Avain Whittingham  HAPS Teacher  Resignation 
  
 On a motion by Kathryn Dickinson with a second by Viney Johnson, the board voted to go 
into executive session to discuss the superintendent’s evaluation. Motion carried 4-0. 
 
 After the executive session was conducted, the meeting was reconvened and then adjourned. 
 
 
 
      Alvis Hamilton 
      Vice President 
 
 
 
      Kathryn Dickinson 
      Secretary 
 
 
    


